
 
 
April 1, 2024 

Re: 500, 501, 551 Wazee St. Rezoning  

 

Dear Mr. Lechuga, Senior City Planner, Community Planning and Development 

 

Based on the owner’s presentation and discussion at our January 24, 2024 Urban Design 

Committee, the LoDo District, Inc. supports the owner’s rezoning request from C-MX-8 to D-

CPV-C.  It is an appropriate rezoning in that fits within the overall zoning of the Ball Arena 

development. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dick Farley, Co-Chair 

LoDo District Board of Directors and  

Co-Chair Urban Design Committee 

 

Ellen Wilensky, Co-Chair 

Urban Design Committee 

 

Marty Steinberg, Co-Chair 

LoDo District Board of Directors 
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